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Dear families,   


So much has changed since we last saw one another. Things are not what we want or had hoped for in our last quarter together, but our first priority has to be that our families are safe. With patience and grace (and a lot of adjusting), I know we can work together to provide meaningful learning and the connections we want and need within our classroom family. Know that the staff is working very hard to get things ready to present teaching and learning in a different way. I know each of you has your own unique situations and are trying to juggle everything as well. Be gentle with yourself as you manage your days. 


With remote Learning beginning on April 13th, I am hopeful that the learning platform, Google Classroom, will provide you and your child with some structure to navigate at home learning. I will be sending an email very soon with loads of information, so please be on the look out for that. Within that email, you will receive directions and a class code for joining our Google Classroom.


	This is a lot for everyone. But we have always worked together and even though it looks different, we will continue. More than anything, I miss our precious class and want you to know I think of them every single day. Hug them for me and take care.








		












































Thanks! Mrs. Newson


	


	


			Mrs. Newson


			tnewson@wcpss.net














Mrs. Newson’s First Grade Class 


� HYPERLINK "http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com" �http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com�








April 2, 2020





     Carpenter Elementary





I will arrange calls (about 10 minutes so I can get to everyone) and verify in a response to your email. I will begin Friday afternoon after my meetings.





I would like to connect with your child in the next few days. Email me with the best day/time. Please include your phone number for Facetime or regular phone call.

















 These are our usual spots for curriculum notes. See the classroom notes section for all information this month.














 WCPSS Remote Learning Resources- see link below








Reminders and dates: *April 13- Remote Learning begins 


Look here for resources to use at home    -   WCPSS Remote Learning Resources      https://sites.google.com/wcpss.net/instructional-continuity-wcpss/learning-resources/elementary-school
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